
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 10
th
 November 2017 

 
Year 6 Visit to Exeter Cathedral and Synagogue 

Year 6 VE Day Celebration 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Just a quick reminder that Year 6 will be visiting the 
Cathedral and Synagogue in Exeter, on Monday 20

th
 

November. If you haven’t already paid, please do so, on 
Parent Pay. 
 
We will leave school at 9.30am and return by 2.45pm. The 
children will need to be in school uniform. In addition, they 
must bring a waterproof coat and a packed lunch for the 
day, in a suitable bag. 
 
A further reminder – Year 6 will be having their VE Day 
Celebration on Thursday 30

th
 November. We need the 

children to come dressed as an evacuee for that day. 
 
Any worries or queries, please don’t hesitate to come and 
chat to us. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Julie Fallon    Chris Priddle 
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